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To whom it may concern:

We are property owners on Horse Island and would like to express our support of the proposal
by Xunaa Borough to include Horse and Colt Islands in their property boundary. 
We believe it makes sense to use Stephens Passage as a natural boundary between Xunaa
Borough and Juneau Borough. 

Thank you for your consideration in this matter. 

Brad and Louise Ketcheson 
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